Minutes of a Regular Meeting of the Board of Trustees
Aspermont Independent School District
September 20, 2021

At a regular meeting of the Aspermont Independent School District Board of
Trustees held on September 20, 2021 members Jared Bell, Bay Hecht, Dana Berry,
Ray Bradley, Jennifer Hodges, and Lorenzo Calamaco were present along with
Superintendent Zach Morris. Brandon Criswell was absent. Kristin Marsh, Trent
Van Meter, Tiffany Potts, Jeff Hurt, Lori Salazar, Mariah Murguia, Will, Nikki,
Mason, Madeline, and Dylan Cradduck, Donald and Judy Cradduck, Misty &
Coley English were also in attendance.

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m with Mr. Morris leading the invocation
and Jared Bell leading the pledges.

No one addressed the Board in an open forum.

The campus principal’s recognized the ‘Hornet Strong’ student and staff of the
month to begin the meeting. Mr. Van Meter recognized Mason Cradduck from the
fourth grade and Mrs. Sara Lowack, 3rd-5th ELA teacher. Mrs. Potts recognized
Mariah Murguia, sixth grader, as student of the month. Misty English was
recognized as the secondary staff member of the month.

Lorenzo Calamaco made a motion to approve the minutes from August 30, 2021.
Motion was seconded by Ray Bradley. All in favor.

Motion was made by Bay Hecht to approve the bills up to date. Jennifer Hodges
seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.

Lorenzo Calamaco made a motion to approve the resolution in nominating John

Dane Gholson, Anya Mullen, Renee Spikes, and Kenny Spitzer to the Stonewall
County Appraisal District Board of Directors. Ray Bradley seconded the motion.
Motion carried 5-0 with Jennifer Hodges abstaining from vote.

Motion was made by Jennifer Hodges and seconded by Dana Berry to approve the
COVID Days policy. All were in favor.



Mr. Van Meter updated the board of directors with the total attendance on the
Elementary at 87 students. The first six weeks are finishing up with an awards
ceremony scheduled for students to receive dog tag awards. RTI is going strong as
well as accelerated reading.

Mrs. Potts notified the Board there are 96 students enrolled as of today, with two
more coming on the secondary campus. Students attended Greenhand Day, Debate
nights are happening Monday evenings with Mr. Smith, and the ACT school
testing day is upcoming for the juniors and seniors.

Superintendent Morris addressed the board regarding budget and investment
reports up to date. Covid updates, and remote attendance. Flag football will be
hosted here the next 3 weeks, and Luminance Studios will be on campus for school
pictures next week.

Bay Hecht made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Dana Berry. All in favor.
The meeting adjourned at 7:07 p.m.

The next regular meeting will be held on October 18th, 2021.
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